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Dear Dr. Nath, 
 
I am writing to invite you to participate in an academic workshop on “Metamorphoses of the 
Political: Bengal in the New Millennium” to be held at the University of Göttingen, Germany from 
17-24 June 2024. We will cover all costs for your international travel, and provide you with meals 
and accommodation during the workshop. We would like you to present your research on Bengal 
politics, and to serve as a discussant and expert commentator on the work of other scholars 
attending the workshop. 
 
The international workshop is funded by the Centre for Modern Indian Studies (CeMIS) at the 
University of Göttingen, and the Merian-Tagore International Centre for Advanced Studies, 
ICAS:MP, an India-Germany research initiative. 
 
Please contact me if you have any further questions. We look forward to welcoming you to 
Göttingen this June, and hope that you will be able to accept this invitation and share your 
expertise and knowledge with us. 
 
Best wishes, 
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